
 

March 1st, 2022 

 

 

Mr. Petro Krychun 

President 

Ukrainian Federation of Professional Accountants and Auditors 

Email:  krychun.p.m@gmail.com 

CC v.legka@ufpaa.org 

 ufpaa2015@ukr.net  

 

 

 

Dear Petro, 

 

I am writing to express support for your members and solidarity with the people of Ukraine as this terrible 

and illegal invasion of Ukraine unfolds. The eyes of IFAC, the global profession and the entire world are on 

Ukraine. 

 

IFAC has 180 member organizations in 135 jurisdictions. Our work is founded on principles of cooperation, 

mutual respect and adherence to the rule of law. Your determination and bravery in defending those 

principles, under the most extreme circumstances and at great personal risk, is clearly recognized and 

commended around the world. 

 

I take this opportunity to thank you, your leadership and all professional accountants in Ukraine for the 

contributions you are making to the economic development of an independent and democratic Ukraine. We 

are proud of your achievements and will continue to support you in these endeavors. 

 

The entire IFAC family wishes for a just and speedy end to this invasion. You are and will remain in our 

prayers. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Alan Johnson 

President 
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